
CITY OF SLAUGHTERS MONTHLY BOARD MEETING 

March 19, 2024 

The City of Slaughters Special Called Board Meeting was held Tuesday, March 19, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. at the 
Slaughters City Hall.  Those in attendance were Mayor Chris Winstead, Commissioners Debra Rudd, Mickey 
Duncan, Kenneth Wells & Matt Johnson, City Clerk Sherri Crowley, & Guests Ethan & Mykenzie Todrank. 
 
Mayor Chris Winstead called the meeting to order at 5:00pm, and Debra Rudd opened with prayer. 
 
Due to this being a special called meeting there were no minutes or financial reports presented to the board. 
 
 
Public Appeals 
After review of the complaint and discussion of the ordinance, a motion was made by Mickey Duncan to grant a 
one-time exemption allowing the homeowner to maintain the height of the fence at 120 inches to ensure 
privacy.  Motion seconded by Kenneth Wells.  Motion carried. 
 
Old Business:  
After discussion on the Elected Official Ordinance, the changes will be made and presented at the next board 
meeting. 
 
Motion to adjourn at 6:00 pm by Chris Winstead. Seconded by Kenneth Wells.  Motion carried. 
 
Due to Spring Break schedules the April monthly meeting has been moved to April 09, 2024, at 6:00pm at the 
city office building. 


